
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

20th June, 2023 

                 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To celebrate Pride Month and to encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and at school, we have organised a 
sponsored read between 20th June 2023 and 30th June 2023. 

Children can read anything with words, or, alternatively, spend time being read to.  

The money raised will be used to increase our range of Equality and Diversity books in our school Library. 

There will be prizes for the most minutes read in three categories: Early Years, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. 

Your support is greatly appreciated, as the children will benefit from the extra reading time and more books to read, 
share and enjoy. 

Please return the form below, together with any money collected, to the School Office, by 30th June.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. A. M. Finkle 

Equality and Diversity Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Sponsorship Form 

 

Child’s Name and Class: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Total Amount Raised : _______________              

Name Address and Contact Details 
Sponsorship (per 
minute or total 
donation) 

Amount 
Collected 

Total 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     


